

COME JOIN US AT THE BUTLER PUBLIC LIBRARY FOR OUR

FIRST ANNUAL BUTLER **BOOK DRIVE**

All children deserve the gift of reading. We will be distributing FREE BOOKS! Saturday, February 13, 2021 10:00am - 3:00pm at the Butler Library

To make this event a success for all involved, we are asking the community to assist with donations of "gently used/ almost new" books in the (Pre-k to Middle School) range. Donations can be dropped off in the marked donation bin located outside the main entrance of ADS until February 9th.

We are committed to sharing the love of reading and learning with all of our kids. Please join us in making this event a great success.

If you have any questions, please call the Library at (973) 838-3262 or email Luis Rodriguez at luis.rodriguez@butlerlibrary.org.



Mon. - Thurs. 10 am - 8 pm* Fri. 10 am - 5 pm*

Sat. 10 am - 3 pm*

*Our door will be locked 5 minutes before closing. Closed Sat. July & August